

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

April 9 - April 16, 1971

STUDENT-FACULTY NIGHT: This year's show will be held Wednesday evening, May 12. Be sure to reserve the date! Tickets will be sold by members of the cast, beginning Monday, May 3.

"BOOSTERS" FOR STUDENT-FACULTY SHOW: Don't miss your chance to see your name in print! Buy a 'booster" for the Student-Faculty Show and you can have any name or title you wish printed in the Student-Faculty Show program. "Boosters" may be purchased for \$1.00 from any member of the cast.

NATIONAL BOARD EXAMINATIONS: The deadline for registration for Part I of the National Board examination on a candidate basis is April 20, 1971. The examination is scheduled for June 15-16. All freshmen medical students are required to take Part I of the National Board examinations. Applications for taking the examination on a candidate basis may be obtained from the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House. For further information contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education.

MEDICAL STUDENTS' VOLLEYBALL: Every Saturday from 3 to 5 p.m., East Campus Gym.

DEPARTMENT OF ANATOMY SEMINAP: The Department of Anatomy will sponsor a seminar on April 15, 1971, at 4:00 p.m. in Bell Building Room 262. The guest speaker will be Dr. Allan J. Tobin, Department of Biology, M.I.T. Dr. Tobin's topic will be "The Use of Plant Agglutins in Studying the Surfaces of Cancer Cells." Coffee will be served at 3:30 p.m. in Bell Building Room 264. Everyone is cordially invited to attend this seminar.